
Dodgers  apologize,  reverse
course  on  Pride  Night
exclusion
Bill  in  the  News  (The  Washington  Post):  Rubio  and  Bill
Donohue, president of the Catholic League, had written public
letters to MLB Commissioner Rob Manfred expressing their
displeasure. Both argued that including the sisters, who
dress  in  brightly  colored  habits  and  call  themselves  “a
leading  edge  Order  of  queer  and  trans  nuns,”  meant  the
Dodgers were encouraging hate speech and anti-Catholicism.
READ MORE HERE
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